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Nuclear Power Generation Division

609 North Warren Avenue
Apollo, Pennsylvania 15613
(412) 478-3131

June 25, 1982

Mr. Charles E. "Mak d, Chief
Transportation Branch

U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No: 71-5768

Reference: Letter from C. E. MacDonald to M. A. Austin,
dated May 27, 1982

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

This refers to my telephone conversation today with

Mr. R. H. Odegaarden of your staff regarding the

reference letter. The additional information requested

by the reference letter will be submitted in the form

of revised pages to our application dated January 29, 1982,
as supplemented on February 8, 1982. These revised pages
will be submitted by July 30, 1982. If you have any
questicns regarding this matter, please contact me at

(412) 478-3131, extension 111.

Sincerely,
TR dlie

Michael A. Austin
Manager, Technical Control
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